
Dear Supervisor Williams,  
 
 

Please rescind the CCAO Commercial Cannabis Activity Land Use Ordinance on 
September 14. 
 
 

The county cannot afford a costly, divisive election about this. Sentiments are very 
strong against the expansion in this ordinance. The signatures against the ordinance 
were collected in less than 28 days with ease. I had people seek me out to sign it.  
 
 

I have found myself generally in agreement with your other actions and stances. A lot of 
people find you very out of step with their thinking and values on this issue. Please 
rescind.  
 
 

One of your constituents, 
 

 

Kathy Borst 

 


